
Special Town Board Meeting 
Thursday, June 30, 2022 
4:00 p.m. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Koth.  Present were Supervisors Bishop, Crass, and 
Hilgendorf.  Adam Scherer with the road crew was also in attendance. 
 
The town received a proposal to mow the town roads from JJ’s Brush Cutting Services, LLL. Cost is $65 
per hour with 83 miles of road, one 9 foot pass and cleaning up intersections. The estimate is $2,500 
plus a 10% fuel charges for a total of $2,750.00. 
 
They will also brush for a cost of $75.00 per hour. 
 
Following a discussion, it was moved by Koth, seconded by Bishop to have JJ’s Brush Cutting Services, 
LLC mow the town roads in July and have them brush all town roads, as needed, in the fall both under 
the direction of the road crew and Chair. Motion passed unanimously. 
 
The town will cancel the rental for the brush mower this October. 
 
If all goes well and looks good, the town may have JJ’s Brush Cutting Services, LLC continue mowing on a 
yearly basis and brush one snow route each year on a three year rotation. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was concluded at 4:15 p.m. 
 
In the absence of the Clerk, minutes were recorded by Supervisor Hilgendorf. 


